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Love to learn, Love God, Love one another. Love to learn, Love God, Love one another.

Welcome to the new academic year, as we look forward to the year

ahead, the team would like to take the opportunity to thank you for all

your hard work preparing the children for their return to school,

everyone looks very smart and is clearly ready for learning.

This year we will be sending newsletters out on a fortnightly basis,

please read them carefully so you are up to date with what is

happening.

Dates for your diary

Library

We are very excited that some of our wonderful Year 5 children will be

our school librarians who will be helping to run our school library this

year.

All the children have had the opportunity to choose a book to take

home and enjoy and, when the children have finished it, they will be

able to swap it for a different book.

Each class will have a library day and each week, on that day, the

children will be given the opportunity to swap their library book. Your

child’s class teacher will inform you of their library day.

Car Park

Just a reminder only staff and 

visitors should be accessing 

the car park. 

All children and parents/ 

carers should enter via the 

main entrance only.

This is to keep everyone safe. 

Labelling

To help your child to find their 

own items of clothing please 

ensure every item of clothing 

and footwear is clearly 

labelled.

Contact Details
Just a reminder please ensure 

we have the most up to date 

contact details for you.

Monday 19th September – School Closed – Bank Holiday

Thursday 6th October – Harvest Service

Thursday 6th October – Harvest Themed Lunch

Tuesday 11th October – Parents Evening (3.45-5.45)

Wednesday 12th October – Parents Evening (3.45-4.45)

Friday 21st October – School closes for half term

Monday 31st October – School reopens

Tuesday 15th November – Academy Photography in school

Tuesday 6th December – EY/KS1 Nativity 2pm & 6pm

Wednesday 7th December – EY/KS1 Nativity 2pm

Monday 12th December – Autumn term reports go out

Thursday 15th December – Pantomime Trip

Friday 16th December – School closes for Christmas



Love to learn, Love God, Love one another. Love to learn, Love God, Love one another.

Birthdays
We would like to wish Happy Birthday to everyone who has a birthday 

in September. We hope you have a lovely day.

Molly, Lily, Sienna, Isabella-May, Lydia-Rose, Charley, Edward, Finn, 

Blake, Madison, Annabelle, Levi, Benjamin, James, Theodore, Tilly, 

Daniel and Isabella.

The annual AGM will take 
place on 

Monday 26th September 
at 3.45pm.

All welcome

Need to talk to someone?

If you have a concern regarding your child, your first point of contact

is your child’s class teacher. You can contact them via the office or

via the class email address. They will make contact with you as soon

as they are able.

Reception – reception@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 1 – yearone@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 2 – yeartwo@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 3 – yearthree@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 4 – yearfour@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 5 – yearfive@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 6 – yearsix@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

If the concern is more serious or if you feel the situation needs to be

escalated, please make contact with our Key Stage Leader, this is Miss

L Keeling for Key Stage One and Mrs H Bloor for Key Stage Two.

If there is a safeguarding concern, or you feel a situation needs

escalating further still, please make an appointment to see Miss

Ainsworth.

We are here to help.

Coming soon to St Werburgh’s Facebook and Instagram. Details and 

consent letters will be out soon.

Congratulations

We are delighted to announce 

the appointment of our Head 

and Deputy Head Boys and 

Girls.

Head Girl - Kodi

Head Boy - Joey

Deputy Head Boys - Charlie & 

Archie

Deputy Head Girl - Kayde

Celebration Assembly

Celebration assemblies will 

resume from Friday 23rd 
September. 9am start.

All welcome.
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